
The Evansville International 
Folk Dancers 

warmly invite you to join them 
for their annual celebration of

For further information contact Barb Gillespie 401-6732 or visit our website - www.evansvillefolkdancers.com 

Some teaching will be provided with request dances to follow.
Please bring cool garments and comfortable shoes.

First timers are welcome.
No experience needed.
No partners required.

St. Pauls 
Lutheran Church

January 10, 2015

6-11 pm
(corner of Heidelbach and Virginia)

Parking and entrance at playground parking lot

Pot luck dinner begins at 6 pm 
Bring a dish to share!
Dinnerware provided.

$5 single / $8 couple / $10 family
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Twelfth Night


